
From: Shoosmith, Pamela
To: Bayly, Karen
Subject: Removal of Streetlight Bulbs - Ft. Myers Service Center
Date: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 1:52:08 PM

Hi Karen,
 
We have moved the 2 gray bins with streetlight bulbs to the recycle area and placed in the labeled
drum.  I am attaching the picture where they were previously located by the fence.    Thanks.
 
Pam Shoosmith
Sr. Environmental Specialist - DSBN
Power Delivery – Environmental
941-316-6231  cell 941-256-6323
Pamela.shoosmith@fpl.com
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